
January 2025 Vestry Meeting Highlights 

St. Mary of the Hills Vestry met on Tuesday, Jan. 21. Highlights included: 

• a review of 2024 financial statements 
• conversation about our Vestry covenant 
• dreaming about new ministry initiatives 
• as well as updates on projects around our building and campus.  
• The Vestry also affirmed Outreach allocations totaling $13,100 to support the Diocese of 

Navajoland’s efforts to provide clean water, a March event with Rise Against Hunger, and the 
Watauga Housing Trust. 


